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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 3 & 4 Visit to Warwick Castle 
 
As part of our Knight’s & Castle’s Topic next term, we have planned a visit to Warwick Castle 
on Wednesday 13th June 2018. The children will be able to take part in a range of activities. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning back at school at 4.00pm approximately. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £14.50 this includes entrance to the castle, coach & insurance. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles) ALL lunch must be 
wrapped in disposable wrappings in a named carrier bag. If your child is entitled to free 
school meals one will be provided on the day. 
 
Your child will need to wear their school shirt & jumper/cardigan, comfortable trousers (jeans 
or joggers) trainers and a coat/jacket depending on the weather.  If the weather is hot please 
apply sun cream before school and send your child with a sun hat.   
 
Please complete and return the attached reply slip as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss J Patterson, Miss R Harris, Mrs J Church, Mr R Hall 
Year 3 & 4 Class Teachers 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Year 3 & 4 trip to Warwick Castle – Wednesday 13th June 2018 
 

Child’s Name …………………………………………Class ………………….. 
 
I wish/do not wish my child to take part in the trip to Warwick Castle 
 
I enclose payment of £14.50 [     ] 
I will use the School Online Payment System to pay [     ] 
 
My child is entitled to free school meals & I would like the school to supply one on the day [     ] 
 
Parent helpers will be needed on the day, if you are available can you please see your childs 
class teacher. 
 
Signed …………………………….Parent/Guardian 
 
Contact number....................................................... 


